
It has been an awesome month .  .  . 

“For the word of the cross is folly to those who are perishing, but to us who are being saved it 
is the power of God.”  
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 1 Corinthians 1:18.

Anyone who knows anything about world missions 
today understands a great revival is emerging in the global 
south - Africa, South Asia, South America - and even 
China.   At the same time missions are very slow going in 
what was once the “Christian West.” 

Over spring break 17 students, 2 professors, and 7 Cru 
staff traveled to Belgium, from March 8 to 16. We came 
from Indianapolis and Chicago and our purpose was to 
bring the gospel (again) to the campuses of Europe - 
specifically, Belgium.  Once these campuses were places 
where students primarily studied the Bible and theology.  
Like many schools in the US, a worldview that ignores God 
has taken hold among the students and faculty here. 

But students and faculty are open to talking.  Besides meeting with a few previous 
professor contacts, Jenny and Abby, our UIndy professor friend were introduced to half a 
dozen other business professors.  The students interacted with their peers at the University of 
Antwerp and KU-Leuven.  In all the team initiated conversations 193 times, had 147 spiritual 
conversations with 77 of those leading to gospel presentations and we met people from 22 
countries.   What a great way to spend spring break! See our website (address below) for 
more pictures and news. 

Answered Prayer 
Thank you so much for praying for our professor 
conference on February 23-24.  While our numbers were 
small, the content was superior.  Here are some of the 
comments from those who participated:  

I will be focusing on the fact the students in my classroom need 
guidance, need encouragement, and need someone who can love 
them given the loneliness epidemic, and all at a time when they 
are making their first real decisions on their own. 

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 IU Business professor 
This conference gave me a vision to strive for and helped me to see clear ways that I can better 
serve my students.	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 UIndy professor

Again, thank you so much for standing with us. We appreciate you!

Jenny & John Karraker	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 March 2024
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